
JJ Keller COVID-19 Resources 
JJ Keller has a FREE COVID-19 online course available through April 30th.  It will be 
totally free until then. There are also a lot of other free resources accessible through our 
web site.  To find all these resources, just go to www.jjkeller.com and type COVID in the 
search field.  The first section with the white background are all informational articles, 
below that are links to the free online training course, free whitepaper, and free 
webinars.  These are all free to you and your staff as well. I trust if you have additional 
questions or needs after viewing these materials, you will let me know. 
  
If you are interested in sharing these resources, please direct your members to our web 
site for access as we don’t have permission for the document itself to be shared 
directly.   
  
We also have for sale:  Employment Law Posters: we can support customers with 
work from home employees. Anyone with a subscription to our printed employment 
posters also should have access to a digital version of their state and federal posters 
which can be shared with remote workers or posted to an internal/employees only 
intranet site.  Subscribers have online access to digital posters and will also receive a 
free physical poster of the new coronavirus federal paid sick leave poster mentioned 
below. At this time a physical state/federal poster is still being required at office 
locations by our federal government as it always has been. 
  
Here is info about the new federally mandated paid sick leave poster which will soon be 
available for purchase and/or with current subscriptions. 
What: New Emergency Paid Sick Leave Act posting, required under the Families First 
Coronavirus Response Act 
Who needs it: Employers with fewer than 500 employees and public agencies 
(schools, federal and state agencies, cities) 
When: Must be posted by April 1, but there is a 30-day non enforcement period if an 
employer acts in good faith to comply. The non-enforcement period ends on April 17th. 
How: Department of Labor will make posting text available by March 25 which JJ Keller 
will post online and mail to subscribers shortly thereafter. 
Posting length: Needs to be posted next to federal poster until Dec 31, 2020 
  
*Note: the only way to get the digital version of the poster for remote workers is to have 
an active employment law poster subscription.  Also, all posters including the new 
Coronavirus poster are available for purchase separately as a print only poster.   
  
Please direct members to call JJ Keller Customer Service at 800-843-3174 with any 
questions or product needs. 
 

http://www.jjkeller.com/

